Saks Metering has been contracted by the Village of Greenwood Lake to conduct a
village-wide water meter upgrade project. This project will be at NO COST to Village
residents because it will be covered by a grant obtained by the Village. Typically, the
upgrade of your water meter should take no more than a half hour to complete, so
please make arrangements on your end to accommodate the upgrade. In most
cases, your water meter is located on the inside of your home - basement, crawl
space, etc. To make an appointment, please contact our offices at 914-502-3333 or
email us at info@saksmetering.com. We would be more than happy to assist you in
scheduling an appointment for a future date. Should you have any questions or con-
cerns regarding this project, don't hesitate to contact the village or Saks Metering at
anytime. We thank you in advance for your cooperation and apologize for any
Inconvenience.

FYI - Additional information regarding this project can also be found on the village
website at http://villageofgreenwoodlake.org/events/Water Meter Upgrade.pdf.
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